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I strongly support HB 3086. Changing how the ODFW commission is structured gives 

a voice to the sportsman who often are under represented. HB 3086 ensures that all 

Oregonians, but just the Willamette valley are being heard from. This bill is good for 

wildlife, and the people who pursue, admire, and conserve them as well as the wild 

places that they exist upon.  


